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Dear Parents, 
 

Two newsletters in one week – it must be a busy time of year! 
 

I’m sure you will agree that the Nativity performances were absolutely wonderful. I am 

incredibly proud of the children and all their hard work. My thanks also go to all the staff who 

give up their time to attend the performances and support the children; as well as for the 

hours of work they put in behind the scenes on costumes (Mrs Elkington), music (Miss Sheldon 

& Mr Hill) and the practising of the play itself (Miss Shears). It is a huge team effort. My thanks 

also to Father Mike and the churchwardens of Ardeley St Lawrence church who allow us access 

to set up and for the performances themselves; it really does add a special atmosphere. 

 

The panto was huge fun yesterday – the children thoroughly enjoyed it and made the most of 

the opportunity for audience participation – cheering, boo-ing and dancing. 

 

Attendance last week was only 94.5%. I know the children are tired, and many have coughs and 

colds, but please do bring them to school unless they are very unwell with a temperature, 

sickness or infectious illness. If in doubt please call the office. 

 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded Merit Certificates this week and 

last week: 

 

ORANGE:  Ethan, Cameron, Filip, Santi, Joshua, Taya, Rex, Bea, Holly, Saphi, Corbie. 

YELLOW:  Lenny, Topy P, Mia, Jose, Owen, Serafina 

GREEN:  Seren 

 

Our parties are on Thursday – we are hoping for a ‘special visitor’, and the children 

have already thought of presents they would like for their classrooms! We usually 

ask parents to send food in for the parties but, as the children have just had lunch, 

a lot of food gets wasted. This year we will purchase biscuits and crisps to share 

with the classes instead. If your child has an allergy or special dietary requirements please 

send them in with a biscuit and a packet of crisps. 

 

We still have a position available for a Midday Supervisory Assistant for Thursday and Friday. 

Please let the office know if you are interested. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Connolly 

 



 

            Autumn Diary Dates              

 

 

 

Wednesday 19 December   Christmas Dinner (Christmas jumpers may be worn) 

 

Thursday 20 December  PM   Christmas Parties  

 

Friday 21 December  2.00pm End of Term  

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Diary Dates 

 

 

 

Monday 7 January    Back to School 

 

 


